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THE ROTARY CLUB of CAMPBELLTOWN (SA) Inc.

Club NEWSLETTER Date Monday 10 Aug 2020-Mtg 2507 
Postal Address PO Box 438   Campbelltown SA 5074 

Secretary: 0419 851753 (Susan Harris) rcc9520secretary@gmail.com 

Club Email: campbelltown@rotaryclub.org.au  Web: www.campbelltown.Rotaryclub.org.au 

Shed contact numbers:  Arrange Pickups: 8337 3377;  

Bulletin Editor: Bruce Barnes – Phone 0407 724 699, email for Bulletin correspondence only: editor20rcc@gmail.com  

 PE Rotary International President: Holger Knaack         District Governor 9510:    David Jones    

 Board of Directors:- 2020-2021 

PRESIDENT  Vince Belperio  

VICE PRESIDENT   Elizabeth Gagliardi 

PRESIDENT ELECT Stephany Martin  

IMM PAST PRESIDENT Benny Bosman 

SECRETARY  Susan Harris 

TREASURER  Jane Gascoigne  

COMMUNITY SERVICE Amanda Thomas 

FELLOWSHIP  Frank Orlando 

FUNDRAISING  Jim Silvestri 

INTERNATIONAL               Netty Heinrich 

MEMBERSHIP  Margaret Northcote  

YOUTH                    Nikki Rowe 

VOCATIONAL SERVICE Jeff Blanco 

  Special Projects 

Art Show Convenor: Michael McCabe 

Shed Convenor:  Benny Bosman 

CROE:   Mal Hansen 

Mayoral Ball                          TBA 

Car  Show                             Jeff Blanco        

Club Service Officers:-   2020-2021   

Director Club Service           Stephany Martin 

Almoner:  Denise Dinham  8337 8096 or denise.dinham@gmail.com 

Sergeant:  Brad Silby 0418 833 286 or adeltoys@bigpond.net.au 

Attendance: Reg Bennett Wk 8336 7788 or Mb/txt 0407 970 290     

                                          or email ;  garget54@gmail.com 

Attendance (Deputy) : Bruce Davis : H 8336 4126 M 0437 130 469 

                                          or email: davis273@bigpond.com        

Historian:  Peter Rumbelow 

Property:   Bill Allan 

Public Officer:  Jeff Neale 

Public Relations:  Paul Trotta 

Program:   Hiep Nguyen 

Photographer:  Enzo Piperone 

Bulletin:  Bruce Barnes 0407 724 699 / editor20rcc@gmail.com 

Auditor:   Dean Crook 

Risk Management:  Michael Mc Cabe 

Rotary Information Benny Bosman 

Social Media:  TBA  

Sound   Jeff Blanco / Vince Belperio 

Webmaster/Database: TBA 

Roster:     David Munro   0418 845 644 

                 DATE 
2020 

 Mon 17th August  
 

San Giorgio Centre, 
11 Henry St., 

Payneham 

Mon 24thAugust  
 
San Giorgio Centre, 

11 Henry St., 
Payneham 

 

Mon 31st August  
 

San Giorgio Centre, 
11 Henry St., 

Payneham 
 

Mon 7th Sept 
 

San Giorgio Centre, 
11 Henry St., 

Payneham 
 

Speaker(s) Denise Dinham DG Visit   

Program Person behind the 
Badge 

Partners Night 
Note: Later start 

  

Chair Benny Bosman Margaret 
Northcote 

  

Plaques & 
Fellowship 

Brett Coombs Elizabeth Gagliardi   

Cashier 1 Maria Figg Dean Crook 
 

  

Cashier 2 Ralph Holmes Veronica Dottore   

Steward 1 Kevin Hill Anthony Farrugia   

Steward 2 
 

Benny Bosman Aaron Stobie   

Raffle Garth Holmes Linda Howsam   

TIME 6:00 for 6:30 pm 6:30m for 7:00 pm 6:00 for 6:30 pm 6:00 for 6:30 pm 

If you are unable to perform your duties, please arrange a SUBSTITUTE and advise your replacement to 

David Munro.   IF YOU ARE GOING TO BE DELAYED TO START YOUR DUTIES PLEASE ORGANISE A ROTARIAN 

TO DEPUTISE FOR YOU UNTIL YOU CAN GET THERE. 

file:///C:/Users/brupathome7/Documents/1-Rotary/1-Newsletters/181029-2249-Enfield%20Cemetery/rcc9520secretary@gmail.com
mailto:campbelltown@rotaryclub.org.au
http://www.campbelltown.rotaryclub.org.au/
file:///C:/Users/brupathome7/Documents/1-Rotary/1-Newsletters/20200628-2501-Changeover/editor20rcc@gmail.com
https://www.rotary.org/en/holger-knaack-selected-be-2020-21-rotary-international-president#:~:text=Holger%20Knaack%2C%20a%20member%20of,Rotary%20International%20in%202020%2D21.
https://rotary9510.org/page/district-governor
mailto:denise.dinham@gmail.com
file:///C:/Users/brupathome7/Documents/1-Rotary/1-Newsletters/20200628-2501-Changeover/adeltoys@bigpond.net.au
file:///C:/Users/brupathome7/Documents/1-Rotary/1-Newsletters/20200628-2501-Changeover/garget54@gmail.com
file:///C:/Users/brupathome7/Documents/1-Rotary/1-Newsletters/20200706-2502-Comm%20Night/davis273@bigpond.com
file:///C:/Users/brupathome7/Documents/1-Rotary/1-Newsletters/20200120-2484-/editor20rcc@gmail.com
https://rotary9520.org/
https://www.rotary.org/en/2018-19-rotary-president-selected
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 Meetings are held as per the Roster above. Partners are always welcome. Please note your known dates of your absence either in the 

black attendance book near the cashier on meeting night or otherwise contact/text asap  the Attendance Officer ( See Above)  regards 

any queries, apologies, if a “non-eater” or if bringing a guest, partner so as to assist with catering etc. Please understand that it is vitally 

important that we provide the Venue with accurate numbers for meals so that the cost of meals can be kept to a minimum. If you fail to 

put in an apology the Board will unfortunately fine you the cost of the meal to recoup costs.         Eaters $25 non eaters $0 

 

 President Vince welcomed members, guests and those attending on Zoom. A special welcome to 

guest speaker David Binks together with  Rose Clayton who will be talking on “Sailing Challenge “. 

o On the 24 Aug it is Partner’s night as we welcome David Jones our new DG. All partners are 

welcome.  

o SA Health restrictions due to covid are ongoing and I assure you San Giorgio and the Board are abiding by 

current regulations and continually re assessing spacing and service arrangements. 

 

Secretary Susan’s announcements 

o Welcome those attending on Zoom- Milton Lewis, Tony Uren, Garth Holmes, Stan McPhee, 

David Richards and Des Collinson. 

o Correspondence from  

1. Vincent Tarzia MP, Mayor Jill Whittaker and James Stevens MP have kindly  accepted our 

invitations to be honorary members. 

2. An email from Fells Grazing. “We sincerely wish to thank you to the Campbelltown 

,Peterborough and Magill Sunrise Rotary Clubs  for the generous donation of Hay in the Hawker 

Area, also to the coffee and food provided to encourage people to be able to chat and socialise . 

Such a huge amount of organising was done to be able to make it happen. It was a great choice of 

day as it would have been freezing.Thank you to Mal & Val for organising and enabling it through 

Rotary and RAWCS. “ 

o Can Director’s please get their Committee’s minutes to the Secretary asap please before the next 

Board meeting. 

o District Positions-Please let her know. 

o Apology for meals must be in by 10am on the day of the meeting. If you do not apologise it is 

expected that you pay for the meal. Extenuating circumstances understood. 

 

 Frank Orlando Fellowship Director announced that the Fellowship Night at the Feathers Hotel 

planned for this Friday 14 August has been cancelled due to covid restrictions.It is just too difficult to go 

ahead. 

 

 Shed Convenor Benny Bosman announced there will be a Furniture Sale this Saturday at the Shed . 

Volunteers required to assist on the day. Sale starts at 8am. See you there. 

 

 Chairman Brad Silby introduced guest speaker David Binks  

David Binks - The Man Behind A Boating Tradition 
  David Binks is a well-known and highly respected Rotarian and has been a member of the Rotary Club 

of Glenelg for over 50 years.  During this time, David has been Club President on three occasions and 

served on numerous District management committees, giving invaluable advice on Youth Exchange 

Protection issues. 

  

David's career as a boat builder has also been highly distinguished.  His racing yachts have won many 

National and International Championships.  David was a pioneer in the introduction of fibreglass in 

boatbuilding and designed and built many world-class cruising yachts.  David has received many awards 

from the boating industry, highlighted by a Medal of the Order of Australia in 2013 for his services to 

sailing. 

Apologies to> 

Deadline<10am  

# Attendance Officer Reg Bennett- 8336 7788 (wk)  or 0407 970 290   preferably by text  

(Deputy Attendance Officer : Bruce Davis 8336 4126 ;0437 130 469 davis273@bigpond.com) 

After 10am  

Deadline 

After 10am on the day for unavoidable cancellations & to avoid Fine (=Meal cost)  

  Please notify the venue San Giorgio 8336 660 so they are aware & also the attendance officer above.   

file:///C:/Users/brupathome7/Documents/1-Rotary/1-Newsletters/20200713-2503-BtB-Alyssa%20Morran/davis273@bigpond.com
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 Recently, an enthralling biography of David's life, Casting Off Tradition, has been published by 

Wakefield Press.  The book is on sale for $40.  Part proceeds from book royalties will help fund youth 

development voyages aboard the majestic tall ship One and All.  Link Here  

David Binks OAM made his first craft from a single wooden plank and when he began his boatbuilding 

apprenticeship in Port Adelaide at 17, David learnt the age-old technique of working with plank and rib. 

  

But within a year, the possibilities of fiberglass gripped his imagination and changed the boating world. 

  

David was at the forefront of the international revolution of boatbuilding and racing in Australia. 

  

Trevor Gill's biography captures David's vision ingenuity and multitude of achievements, with his racing 

yachts winning National and World Championships. 

  

But it also explores the drama, adventure and colourful characters in David's life, including his exploits on 

a Churchill Fellowship world Tour, being shipwrecked in the North Sea and, after a fire destroyed his 

Adelaide factory, embarking on new ventures - building world-class cruising yachts with the legendary 

designer Bruce Farr. 

  

Not only is this a fascinating book, but proceeds from the book royalties will fund a project 

which David strongly supports - Youth development voyages aboard the tall ship 'One and 

All.' 

  

The book is on sale for $40.  If you would like a copy and help support this Rotary based 

project - please contact either: 

Bill Walsh - wjprawns@bigpond.net.au 

Don Will - dwill@wilkingroup.com.au 

Peter Hammond - peter_h@bigpond.net.au 

 David then spoke on the Sailing Challenge  

David spoke on how the book really 

started it all for the sailing challenge. 

Back in 2017 the publisher 

Wakefield Press and author of his 

biography Trevor Gill offered to 

donate part proceeds of the book to a 

charity of his choice. So David setup 

the 5 day sail and challenge. “It has 

gone so well and far better than I 

ever dreamed”. 

 Since the beginning Rotary Clubs have sponsored some 50 students at a cost of $55K. The cost for each 

student for the Challenge is just under $1K at $950 but the actual cost is $1,100. The difference is helped 

with proceeds from the sale of the book and fundraising/sponsorship/ public sail days etc. From the sale of 

each $40 book, $17 goes into the program. 

 Due to covid this year’s April Challenge was cancelled but we have approval to go ahead, at this stage 

with a voyage from Sept 27 -1 Oct 2020 and another from 11-14 April 2021.  

David then spoke on how Clubs can sponsor and select students. An ideal student is someone who is a 

little shy and can be challenged to reach their full potential. The Club needs to fill out an application form 

and the student as well. To show their commitment we ask potential students to pay $25 of their own, the 

rest is covered. Clubs can select their own students but due to the earlier April cancellations we already 

have some potential students who have applied and need club sponsorship.  

 

https://rotary9520.org/stories/david-binks-the-man-behind-a-boating-revolution
file:///C:/Users/brupathome7/Documents/1-Rotary/1-Newsletters/20200810-2507-Sailing-Tree%20planting/wjprawns@bigpond.net.au
file:///C:/Users/brupathome7/Documents/1-Rotary/1-Newsletters/20200810-2507-Sailing-Tree%20planting/dwill@wilkingroup.com.au
file:///C:/Users/brupathome7/Documents/1-Rotary/1-Newsletters/20200810-2507-Sailing-Tree%20planting/peter_h@bigpond.net.au
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David then invited Rose Clayton  a former successful student of the Challenge to speak on her 

experiences. 

 Rose said she did the challenge in 2018 and it was a life changing positive 

experience for her, making her much more confident and she no longer shies 

away from challenges and now enjoys leadership roles. 

Back in 2018 when she applied she did not know much about it Sailing let 

alone the Sailing Challenge. Similarly other students elected for the challenge 

thought it would simply be a expedition cruise where you could sleep in and 

be very relaxing  etc.  Well it was much more than that and a real challenge at 

the time but the benefits in looking back were amazing.   

 Initially everyone was divided into three groups, named after 3 parts of the ship, each assigned 

different tasks and duties to be done on a four hour rotating shift with the goal to 

learn how to practically, run and sail an ocean going ship independently all within 

the 5 days. They were shown rope work, rigging, climbing the loft, using a safety 

harness, taking watch, cleaning toilets, and scrubbing decks, setting the sails etc. and 

getting on and working together with everyone as a team. It was hard work but it 

paid off. She shared some of her most memorable moments :- Her team’s first early 

morning 12am-4am shift on watch ,pitch black and cold still night and seeing a pod 

of  Dolphins at the bow of the ship in the fluorescent and glowing  water-an incredible and memorable 

moment; of climbing the loft and being  challenged to go higher to the top  than she ever imagined 

thus  overcoming her fears and pushing her boundaries; nothing being more 

peaceful than to be in the middle of the ocean with nature ; of the fellowship 

and camaraderie on board and great friendships made ;of being challenged 

and mentored to get you through; of working together as a team ; of seeing 

the sun and moon rising and setting over the ocean especially seeing a rare 

full blood moon setting ; of yelling instructions to other crew members and 

the simple joy of sailing on the breeze ;of  taking on the leader’s role in her 

team and commanding the ship into Pt Lincoln and feeling so competent 

after an amazing 5 days on the expedition; of seeing other students really gain in confidence and reach 

their potential and yes despite some early sea sickness, after being advised to focus on the horizon 

they soon got over it. 

She is so thankful for taking part and very thankful to David, for having the vision to implement this 

fantastic life experience and 

challenge, and the crew plus all 

those involved with the One and All 

making it all possible. 

After the cruise when she returned 

to yea 12 she had a new found 

passion and wanted to pursue a 

leadership role and is now in her 

second year of nursing and loves 

her work and enjoys new challenges 

and experiences. 

At the conclusion of their talk Chair 

Brad thanked and presented them 

with a small gift in appreciation of 

their most informative and 

interesting talks.  

 Above Pic: President Vince with speakers  Rose Clayton,  David Binks and Chair Brad Silby 
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CLUB NOTICE BOARD-Latest on Top 
 

      

  The 1st July 2020-30th June 2021 Club Memberships are now due. 

The Subs are $230 for 12 months membership till EOFY 2021. 

This can either be paid in full or in two 6 monthly installments of $115 

Payment can be done with Jane at the meetings, either with cash or EFT (note a 1.10% 

surcharge). 

If paying by Bank Transfer – Please add your Name etc “ J.Citizen-Subs “ so Jane knows who 

has made the payment & for what. 

 Bank Details for Direct Debit are (Bank SA)     BSB:   105-069           ACC:  276 544 240       

Thank you -Jane Gascoigne (Treasurer) 0419 829 976 Eml: candjgascoigne@bigpond.com 

 Department of Human Services, SA Government Screening checks - Working with Children 

Given our Club's desire to get involved with Earlyact and Interact at our local schools, it would be 

worthwhile for Rotarians to consider applying for a Working with Children screening clearance. 

 As a volunteer, you can apply online for the clearance at the following address and it is free to do so. 

https://screening.sa.gov.au/applications 

 

 Veronica Dottore announced Digital Entertainment Books are now available to buy through the 

club. 

For Adelaide region it is $69.99 

For Multi City it  is $119.99 for 21 cities in Australia, New Zealand & Bali. 

All “books “purchased will last 12 months plus 2 months bonus. 

You can share this purchase with 5 devices. What a bargain. 

Please share this link below with families & friends. 

So to purchase just go to https://www.entertainment.com.au/orderbooks/161v645 

           “Thank you for your support. “ Veronica 

 
 A note from the  Secretary  to all members  

 
Firstly, where you have a partner, would he or she like to have their email address recorded so 

that they receive their own copy of Club communications.  If so, please advise me as soon as 

possible  so that I may create a relevant email list for our Club records and which will be 

recorded on the Club's laptop which I will hand to incoming Secretary Susan. 

 Secondly, in the interests of ensuring our ability to support and maintain on going contact with 

all Rotarians and families, would you like your next of kin details to be recorded in case 

there is a need for the Club to make contact with them.  This is particularly relevant for our 

members who are now living on their own. 

 Finally, have you looked at our Club Runner website at  https://portal.clubrunner.ca/4099 

Could you please visit the website if you have not done so recently to, not only see  the 

information there and how it can be used to promote our Club, but also to ensure that your 

personal details are correct.  If you are not sure of your login name or password, please 

send me an email so that I can, if necessary, reset your password and provide you with login 

details.   

 Club History Buffs for copies of any club photos/info etc, please provide Sec Ralph with a USB 

greater than 12GB together with a Gold Pot donation and he will happily copy them for you. 

 Club Wine for sale -Please contact Jim Silvestri 0417 802 021 to order. TBAVocational 

Committee always seeking nominations for Pride of Workmanship and Business excellence Awards. 

Please contact Jeff Blanco for any ideas/suggestions/nominations. 

mailto:candjgascoigne@bigpond.com
https://screening.sa.gov.au/applications
https://www.entertainment.com.au/orderbooks/161v645
https://portal.clubrunner.ca/4099
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        Possum’s Page   (Gd’Day Possums –this is your page-contributions welcome)  

 
 TIMEWARP –Memory Lane  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Link Here  

 

 
 

JESSICA’S CORNER  

 

 
 

https://nla.gov.au/nla.obj-774170262/view?sectionId=nla.obj-826759007&partId=nla.obj-774250304#page/n0/mode/1up
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The South Australian Country Women’s Association Inc (SACWA) 
         SACWA Website Link Here  and   their Shop SACWA 
link     here  
 

Auntie Myrt’s Anecdotes (SACWA Booklet)  

o The most important thing a man can do for his children is to 

love their mother. 

o We make a living by what we get, but a life by what we give. 

 

                 Recipe Corner-From “An Apple a Day”  

          -A SACWA Members Recipes Cookbook –Cost $12 

 

Apple Roses 
Ingredients 

1 red apple 

Boiling water 

Cinnamon and sugar 

1 lemon (juiced) 

1 sheet puff pastry 

  

 

Method  

Wash apple (skin on) cut in half and remove seeds and core. Slice thinly to make half circles. Sprinkle 

with lemon juice and cover with boiling water for 3 minutes. Cut pastry in half. Layer apple slices so they 

are protruding over the edge of pastry. Fold remaining pastry over apple and roll up loosely. Place in 

baking dish apple side up. Can be sprinkled with cinnamon and sugar. Allow enough room for pastry to 

puff. Serve with cream or ice-cream.     Lavinia Trezise, Waikerie 

 

Alternative Method (courtesy Taste .com.au) 

Ingredients 

1 1/2 tablespoons lemon juice 

1 pink lady apple (or red apple)  

50-70g butter, melted 

1 tablespoon brown sugar 

1 teaspoon ground cinnamon 

5 sheets filo pastry (see Note) 

Icing sugar, to serve 

 

Step 1 

Preheat oven to 200C or 180C fan-force. Grease a mini muffin tin. 

Step 2 

Place juice in a medium microwave safe bowl. Halve apple and remove core. Cut into 1mm thin slices, 

placing them as you go in the lemon juice. Top up with water to just cover slices. Microwave, covered, on 

high (100%) for 2 minutes. Drain well and place on a large plate to cool (apple must keep its shape but be 

flexible). 

Step 3 

Combine butter, sugar and cinnamon in a small bowl. 

Step 4 

Working with 1 sheet at a time, brush filo sheet with butter mixture. Fold 

lengthways in two and in two again to achieve a long strip. Cut in half. Brush 

pastry with butter mixture. Arrange 7-8 apples slices, overlapping along the 

top long edge, just slightly overhanging pastry (apples will slide out slightly 

when you roll the pastry). Roll pastry to form a rose. Place, apple side up, in 

prepared tin. Repeat with remaining pastry, butter mixture and apple to form 

10 roses. Bake for 30 minutes or until pastry is golden and cooked through.                                                                  

 
Fines session by Sgt Brad-Any fines/dirt please call/text 0418 833 286 adeltoys@bigpond.net.au 

Kevin H falling off a gangplank at the marina carrying a stack of food and falling into the water; 

Bruce losing his favourite broom at the Shed some weeks ago at a busy bee and finding it after 

some weeks in his shed; Manfred after recovering from his recent knee replacement, running to catch a 

Quotation-“Good apple pies are a 

considerable part of our domestic 

Happiness “ 

Jane Austen. 

https://www.sacwa.org.au/
https://www.sacwa.org.au/shop/
https://www.taste.com.au/recipes/crispy-apple-roses/b272c6e3-18af-411c-9f9e-3b7bf9249915
mailto:adeltoys@bigpond.net.au
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bus, tripping and breaking the concrete footpath.. (He was OK thank goodness); Brad receiving the Italian 

greeting tonight Buonasera from Mick. He will add that to his Italian vocabulary such as spaghetti and 

pizza ; John Schubert not knowing where to find all the goodies for the meeting tonight…. 

 

 
Welfare officer’s (Almonor) Report  
Contact Denise Dinham ph. 8337 8096 or denise.dinham@gmail.com 

o Lou Dimech is going well with his weekly treatment. 

o Tony Uren sounded quite bright and is still healing. 

o Ralph Holmes is recovering well and is now walking. 

o Tony Lagozzino is taking life quietly, while his eye is healing. 

o Joy Allen is still struggling with pain from her back injury. 

o Des Collinson is coping well with his treatment. 

o Graham Wallis has a bad infection in his gall bladder, which antibiotics are not controlling. 

o Pat Ruotolo has been in hospital and is now home. He had to have 3 units of blood. He has chemo 

again this week. 

o Maria Figg’s son, James, burnt his hand in hot water, which resulted in 5 days in hospital with 

infection in his bloodstream.  

 

  For all those who are unwell, under treatment or convalescing and are mentioned in this 

column your Rotary family are sincerely thinking of you and your loved ones as your 

welfare and health are of concern to us all. May you get better soon? 

\ 

 

 
Birthdays, Anniversaries Absences – till next Mtg   

 Birthdays-Members: Frank A (17th) 

 Birthdays-Partners: NA 

  Induction Anniversaries: NA 

 Leave of Absence Register: NA 

 
Diary Dates & Notices 

 
  Every Tuesday at the Shed: We are back !  Lots of cleaning up to do to prepare the shed for 

future sales, once restrictions allow. A great social event for all members and partners and the 

backbone of our fundraising. Note Shed sales are generally the last Saturday of the month except as 

shown in red italics :- July,29th August,26th September,31st October,28th November,19th December 

2020. 

 

This Saturday 15 August from 8am –noon – Shed Furniture Sale –  

Help Required. Contact Benny 0403 625 522 
 

 

Fellowship Night at the Feathers Hotel on Fri 14 Aug 7:30pm at 516 Glynburn Rd, Burnside. 

Price is Meal Cost.All welcome please RSVP by 3 Aug to Frank  0412 236 503 or text.  

Google Maps 

 

 Wednesday 19Aug –Car Show Committee mtg- TBA for Venue due to Covid . Please contact Jeff 

Blanco  0418807040 

 Monday 7 September-Sound of the Sixties- 1:30pm-3:30pm– Free Entry- At Campbelltown 

Function Centre –See flyer  

 

 Friday 25th Sept – a Community shed visit at Goodwood.-TBA 

file:///C:/Users/brupathome7/Documents/1-Rotary/1-Newsletters/20200628-2501-Changeover/denise.dinham@gmail.com
https://www.feathershotel.com.au/
https://g.page/feathers-hotel-burnside?share
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 Sunday 18th Oct- Classics on the Park –more details TBA 

 

 Saturday 31 Oct 2020- Bush Dance at Hawker (RAWCS) –organised 

by Mal & Val. Does anyone know where we can get a Soft serve ice-cream machine for the day? 

See Amanda 

 

 Saturday Oct 24 -World Polio Day  

 

 Saturday 21 November- Porchetta night –Fellowship Committee .TBA 

 

 Friday 30th Nov a visit to Fine Foods at Newton for $25 ahead. Our first vist there last year was 

a great night. TBA 

 

Friday 16-Sunday 18 April 2021- The D9510 inaugural Conference Bendigo Victoria. 

The Conference Committee headed up by Rotarian Arthur Manser from the Rotary Club of St 

Peters is promising to deliver a dynamic line up of interesting speakers and entertainment that we 

know you will enjoy and provide many opportunities for fellowship. 

 For full details https://vimeo.com/420651054 

 

 12-16 June 2021 R I Convention Taipie-convention.rotary.org  

 

Meeting Stats                (Gold Pot –goes to Herd of Hope)   

Attendance:    

73 %                         

Gold Pot:    

$40.60 

 

Sergeant: 

   $11.00 

 

            Raffle:   

            $40.60      

 

 Thought for the Week     

I feel that luck is preparation meeting opportunity       by Oprah Winfrey 

 

Editor’s Corner Any errors, omissions,missing links,or if  not receiving emailed newsletter please let me know.If anyone has any 

contributions to make to the newsletter,please catch up  on meeting night or email me with your  content. Electronic format is 

preferred whenever possible please, as it saves a lot of retyping .   Rotary  E clubs Link     

 

Pics of Campbelltown Council Community Tree Planting 

morning  at Liascos Reserve -Sun 9 Aug.  

 

 

https://www.endpolio.org/world-polio-day
https://vimeo.com/420651054
https://convention.rotary.org/en
https://herdofhope.com.au/
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Oprah_Winfrey
https://rotaryeclub.org.au/welcome/
https://herdofhope.com.au/
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Pics of Rotary’s Hay Run to Hawker –July 31st 2020 
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Loading Two Tonne of Spuds in Mal & Val’s Ute for Stockfeed & delivering it to a farm in need. 

At Hawker –to deliver the Hay and meet the local  farmers struggling 

with the drought catching up for a chat over a cuppa and BBQ.   

 


